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Comments: Forest Supervisor Steele,

I have attended three meetings on the Holland Lake Project.  The poorly informed public lashed out for various

reasons, most of them not factual, logical or well reasoned.

 

I suggest you hold the next public meeting, you have planned AFTER the Forest Service has the opportunity to

"put some meat on the bones" of the proposal.  Such as actual traffic changes, actual improvements to the safety

of the parking areas at the trailhead, actual safety improvements to the Falls Trail, actual condition of the existing

cabins and their expected life, actual motorized boat use on the lake and where launched from and INCREMENT

of human activity increase, in context of this recreation focus area.   

 

Perhaps by providing some facts, people will understand the need for this project, for the long term viability and

stability of the iconic Holland Lake Lodge and the environmental protection of the beautiful lake, and surrounding

area for the long term.

 

Thank you


